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MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Santos Limited 

ASX Code: STO 

Listing Application  

Date  10 December 2021 

 
PNGX advises that it has received an application from Santos Limited (“STO”) for 

listing on PNGX as an Exempt Foreign Company in accordance with the Listing 

Rules.  The PNGX Board will consider the application today.  The result of the Board’s 

consideration will be advised later this afternoon. 

  

Subject to the application being successful, it is expected that trading in STO will 

commence on Monday 13 December 2021. 

  

 


